COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)
Monday, 25th September 2006

Question No. 8 
Question: Councillor J. Neville.
"To ask the Manager to confirm that the site at *details supplied, is a site included in a deed of dedication made from Kilnamanagh Estates to the then Dublin County Council and are there any underground pipes, cables etc that would prohibit construction on this site and will the Manager make a statement on the issues raised within this question?”

Reply:
The site referred to is not included in a formal Deed of Dedication from the Developers of the Estate to the Council. The position in relation to the maintenance of the area and existence of services, if any, is being examined. 
